
Interested in proposing an event with Deepa Iyer at your school/bookstore/library? Use the email
below to reach out to the event organizer.

Dear ____:

I'm writing because I'm really excited about a forthcoming children's picture book called We Are The
Builders! by Deepa Iyer, a South Asian American writer and community leader. At a time when the
world is so overwhelming, many of us - regardless of our age and experience - may not know what to
do. We Are The Builders! is a new picture book about how we can all get involved in our communities
by playing different roles.

I'm attaching a one-pager about the book and Deepa. I'd love to see if the library/school could carry
We Are The Builders! (publication date: September 2024) and/or invite Deepa to visit. I'm happy to
connect you directly with Deepa as well or you can email her at deepa@deepaiyer.com.

Thank you!

https://www.socialchangemap.com/home/we-are-the-builders

